Village of Clarksville
Planning Commission Minutes
August 18% 2016

A regular monthly meeting of the Clarksville Planning Commission was held on August 18 2016, at the
Clarksville Village Hall. Chairperson Bob Blocher called the meeting to order at 7:10pm.

Planning Commissioners present — Chairperson Bob Blocher, Vice Chair Nicole Nordhof (arrived late),
Jami Manszewski, Rick Culp and Ex Officio Bonnie Main. Absent — Diane Sheldon

Lynne McClure, wife of John McClure, presented information needed to apply for the “Beautify Our
Business Community” grant for McClure’s Body Shop. The project has already been completed and they
are asking for the project to still be accepted for the full amount.

After discussion by the Planning Commission, it was motioned by Blocher and supported by Culp that it
is recommended to the council that the grant application shall be accepted and supported for the full
amount.

It was also recommended, by the Planning Commission, that the Council shall review and renew the
current “Beautify Our Business Community Grant” for another year.

Minutes of the July 21%, 2016 meeting were read and approved.

Bonnie provided a Council report:

e |t was motioned to accept Murray’s Asphalt Maintenance $16,687.00 bid for asphalt overlay of
lot adjacent to village hall, village parking lot, and West McCormick Street. Motion passed.

e Planning Commissioner Brian Reser’s resignation letter was read. The Village is seeking a
resident to fill vacant term; applicants will be reviewed at next regular meeting following the
November 8, 2016 general election.

e The Council is seeking bids for cleaning services at Clarksville Village Hall.

Bob reported that the recycling center and park is operating smoothly.

Jami reported that Project Clarksville members will now meet bi-monthly. They will be meeting again in
September.

The first 3 sections of the current Master Plan were presented, finalized and ready for submission.

The information from the booth on the Neighborhood Watch Program at Ox Roast will be reviewed at
the next Planning Commission meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 8:23pm.
The next Planning Commission meeting will be held September 15, 2016.

Submitted by Jami Manszewski, Secretary



